
Submit your photo for your 
student ID (DALCARD) Now! 

 
 
DalCard is your official university identification 

card. You will need it in order to access the 
dining hall, library services, printing on campus, 
and for general student identification. In order 
to obtain your DalCard when you arrive, you 

must submit your photo online by  

Monday August 27, 2018. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your card will be available for you at King’s  
on Move-In day, September 2nd, 2018. 

 

How do submit your photo:   

1. Go to www.dal.ca/dalcard 
2. Select the "Get Your DalCard" tab 

3. Select "submitting your photo online" in 
the “New Students” Section 
4. Follow the easy steps. 

Remember to bring a piece of government-
issued photo-ID 

(e.g. driver’s license, passport, etc.) You 
must present this ID in order to pick up 

your new DalCard. 

For more information visit: 

www.dal.ca/dalcard 
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